
 

 
 

 

 
 

Dr. Roy Miller ~ Retirement Party Open House    
Please join Sheepscot Valley Health Center in recognizing Dr. Roy Miller for 

caring for our community since 1980. We are celebrating Roy at an Open House 

on Sunday, January 6th. All are welcome!  

 

We will be gathering at Somerville Elementary School (located at 665 

Patricktown Rd, Somerville, ME 04348) between 3 and 6 pm.  

 

Dr. Miller has been providing medical care to families in Coopers Mills, 

Jefferson, Somerville, Washington, Whitefield, Windsor, and beyond since the 

health center opened 38 years ago.  

 

Our staff has grown to incorporate additional medical providers, clinical social workers, a psychiatric mental 

health nurse practitioner, as well as clinical and administrative support staff. We provide services based on 

community needs. This includes offering medical care to people of all ages as well as on-site care management, 

adult psychiatric medication management, foot care and behavioral health services.  

 

Dr. Miller has been a mainstay and strong patient advocate over his 38 years with Sheepscot. In addition, he has 

served in many leadership positions at both HealthReach Community Health Centers (the umbrella organization 

of the health center) and MaineGeneral. In addition, he has participated in numerous local and state initiatives to 

improve wellness for the people of Maine.   

 
Sheepscot Valley Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a system of eleven Federally Qualified Health Centers in Central 

and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure 

access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to 

uninsured and underinsured residents as well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of health care and medications 

including the Health Insurance Marketplace.  

 
A private, non-profit celebrating a 43-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants and by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of 

the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $3,930,684 with 82.5 percentage financed with non-governmental sources.  The 

contents are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.  
 

 
 

Contact:  
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9913 
 

Communications@HealthReach.org 
12/31/2018 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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